
At last, we can bring our musicians and our community back together in shared musical experience and 
camaraderie. We are planning to do just that on June 25th and 26th !  See details below. 
 
 

We’ve been working hard these past two years to keep the organization running despite the pandemic and 
other obstacles. One wonderful thing that came out of these difficult times is our Summer Concerts in the 
Garden program.  This coming year we will present two concerts at the Botanical Gardens on July 31. Come 
with your blankets, shades, hats, and sweaters to hear not one, but two, fantastic outdoor concerts!  
Thanks to generous donors, we will once again be able to present these concerts free of charge.  
 

 Onward and upward! 
 Eva von Bahr, President 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, April 24, 3 pm at Mendocino Presbyterian Church. 
Don Benham, trombone, and Jason Kirkman, piano, are joined by 
celebrated flutist Mindy Rosenfeld. They will present two or three trio 
pieces, including a world premiere of a piece written especially for 
them, as well as duo sonatas by Ewazen and songs by Bernstein and 
Schwanter. 
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The Symphony of the Redwoods is looking for an 
Executive Director.  The position is 20 hours per week, 

flexible hours, and the salary range is $26,000-34,000 per year.   
The Executive Director will be responsible to the Board of 
Directors for the management of the nonprofit organization.  
For more information and application instructions, visit our 
website: www.symphonyoftheredwoods.org. 
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